

## Summer class schedules are available online today, April 13. You can complete your

WELCOME BACK FROM SPRING BREAK!

supplemental enrollment form now in eServices, then can check back in eServices on Thursday, April 16 for your priority enrollment appointment. Enrollment begins Monday, April 20. Take a summer class and finish or transfer sooner! All summer classes will be online. Fall class schedules will be available online in early May.

SUMMER SCHEDULE

Student elections are this month! Get more information about voting and check out

STUDENT ELECTIONS

the voter guide on the Student Elections page.

Student Senate and the Clubs and Events Board are still meeting while the campus

ATTEND STUDENT COUNCIL MEETINGS

is closed. These groups represent \*you\* when it comes to college decisions, so be sure to join the Zoom meetings when you can so that your voice is heard! **Student Senate** 

# • Zoom log-in info is incuded with the agenda online (click the drop-down

menu in the top right and select "Student Senate")

• Meets 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. every Wednesday

**Clubs and Events Board** 

### • Meets 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. every Monday • Zoom log-in info is incuded with the agenda online (click the drop-down

- menu in the top right and select "Clubs and Events Board")
- P.S. To keep things fun, SCC-themed Zoom backgrounds are now available for download!

DOWNLOAD ZOOM BACKGROUNDS

## WEAVE services are still available to our students who may need confidential

support and guidance during this time. Call or email our WEAVE Advocate, Calla, at

WEAVE ADVOCATE AVAILABLE

(916) 568-3011 or weave@losrios.edu if you need help!



## Foundation (LRCF) launched a campaign to raise funds to support our student's emergency needs. Working collaboratively with all four campuses, the COVID-19 Relief Fund is providing resources to our students by:

In response to the COVID-19 related campus closures, the Los Rios Colleges

Emergency Fund (SEF) • Providing refurbished computers for students without access to one at home Giving grocery gift cards to students who have lost their income

• Directing aid to our most vulnerable students through the Student

While the LRCF has offered the SEF for many years, in response to the COVID-19 virus, we made an immediate decision to make applying for andreceiving an emergency grant easier. We moved to an online application

Providing internet for low-income student

and in the first week alone we saw a 180% increase in applications compared to the entire year last year. We have made incredible progress in raising funds to provide emergency support to our students. As of April 9:

\$72,040 has been raised by donors, corporations, faculty, and staff

- 223 total donors have contributed, 108 are Los Rios employees 45 SEF grants totaling \$23,095 have been awarded 166 gift cards have been provided
- DONATE TO RELIEF FUND

 Intel Corporation pledged \$25,000 Wells Fargo has committed \$40,000

SAFE Credit Union donated \$3,300 worth of gift cards



YOUR VOICE, YOUR POWER: LET'S GET THROUGH THIS TOGETHER

This dialogue series for students is an opportunity to pose questions, share feelings, and offer suggestions on topics that students have identified as important to our campus. Due to the college's remote operations during the COVID-19 shelter-in-place, this event will be held online through video conferencing.

April 14 // 12 PM - 1 PM // CONNECT ONLINE

Students needing accommodations, please contact DSPS at (916) 558-2087. Event contact: Irina Marsant, Marsanl@scc.losrios.edu.

**O Y** 

3835 Freeport Boulevard | Sacramento, CA 95822 | Contact Us







Subscribe to our email list.

Share this email:

3835 Freeport Blvd



Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove® Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails

View this email online.

Sacramento, CA | 95822 US This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma